

Extended Opportunity Programs and Services/
Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education
1500 North Verdugo Road
Glendale, CA 91208
REMOTE OPERATIONS

EOPS Desk: eopsdesk@glendale.edu Voicemail: 818-240-1000 ext. 6900

Dear EOPS Students,

As you know, the winter priority registration for EOPS students begins on Monday, October 25.

The EOPS Program & EOPS Club are here to help you properly enroll in your Winter 2022 courses. If you need assistance with the registration process, please see the dates and times for **Live Zoom Support** below.

Join us for Live Zoom Support during the following days and times:

- Monday, October 25th 10:00am 1:00pm & 5:00 pm 7:00 pm
- Tuesday, October 26th 10:30am 1:00 pm & 5:00 pm 7:00 pm

Zoom link: https://zoom.us/j/92753150981

Meeting ID: 927 5315 0981

Before you join, make sure to have the following:

Access to a computer or device with internet

- Login access to your MyGCC account (don't share your password with anyone!)
- Access to your Student Educational Plan and or EOPS Study List for winter 2022

We hope you will take advantage of this service.

Announcement flyer link